
 
 
 

To donate to the Lighthouse visit: 
www.lighthouserecoverycommunitycenter.org 

Providing a LIGHT 
OF HOPE  through 

the darkness of 
addiction. 

Confidential 
Peer Recovery Support 

Available  
Sheboygan 1-855-449-4726 

Manitowoc 1-920-374-3989  

SAMSHA’s Perspective  
 
     “Peer support services are           
delivered by individuals who have com-
mon life experiences with the people 
they are serving. People with mental 
and/or substance use disorders have a 
unique capacity to help each other 
based on a shared affiliation and deep 
understanding of this experience. In 
self-help and mutual support, people 
offer this support, strength, and hope 
to their peers, which allows for per-
sonal growth, wellness promotion, and    
recovery. 
 
    Research has shown that peer sup-
port  facilitates recovery and reduces  
health care costs. Peers also provide 
assistance that promotes a sense of be-
longing within the community. The 
ability to contribute to and enjoy one’s 
community is key to recovery and well-
being. Another critical component that 
peers provide is the development of 
self-efficacy through role modeling and 
assisting peers with ongoing recovery 
through mastery of experiences and 
finding meaning, purpose, and social 
connections in their lives.” 

 
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration  

https://www.samhsa.gov/recovery/peer-support-social-inclusion 

 

“Character cannot be developed 
in ease and quiet.  Only through 
experience of trial and suffering 

can the soul be strengthened, 
ambition inspired, and success 

achieved.”  

SHEBOYGAN LOCATION: 

1014 N. 6th Street, Sheboygan, WI  53081 

Office: 920-234-5016 

www.facebook.com/LighthouseSheboygan 

 

 

MANITOWOC LOCATION: 

721 Park Street, Manitowoc, WI  54220 

Office: 920-374-4433 

www.facebook.com/
lighthouserecoverycommunitycenter 
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:H�DUH�D�5HFRYHU\�&RPPXQLW\���������
2UJDQL]DWLRQ�WKDW�KRQRUV�DOO�SDWK�
ZD\V�WR�UHFRYHU\��:H�DUH�D�VDIH�DQG�
VRFLDO�KXE�RI��UHVRXUFHV�IRU�DOO�WKRVH�
ZLWK�6XEVWDQFH�8VH�'LVRUGHU��:H�
SURYLGH�VXSSRUW�WR�DQ\RQH�ZKR�KDV�
EHHQ�DIIHFWHG�E\�DGGLFWLRQ�� 
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(PSRZHU�WKRVH�VHHNLQJ�UHFRYHU\�
E\�SURYLGLQJ�DFFHVV�WR�UHVRXUFHV��
HGXFDWLRQ�DQG�UHFRYHU\�VXSSRUW�
VHUYLFHV�LQ�D�VDIH�DQG�VRFLDO�VSDFH��
KRQRULQJ�DOO�SDWKZD\V�WR�UHFRYHU\� 
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:H�HQYLVLRQ�D�ZRUOG�ZKHUH�����
UHFRYHU\�IURP�DGGLFWLRQ�LV������
XQGHUVWRRG��SURPRWHG��DQG����

HPEUDFHG� 

%HQHILWV 

7KRVH�6HHNLQJ�5HFRYHU\ 

¨ +RSH�WKDW�UHFRYHU\�LV�SRVVLEOH 

¨ (GXFDWLRQ�WR�VXSSRUW�KHDOWK�
DQG�ZHOO-EHLQJ 

¨ 5HVRXUFHV�WKDW�LQFUHDVH��������
SRVLWLYH�RXWFRPHV 

 

 

)ULHQGV�DQG�)DPLO\ 

¨ 6XSSRUW�QHWZRUN� 

¨ (GXFDWLRQ�DERXW�DGGLFWLRQ 

¨ $VVLVWDQFH�QDYLJDWLQJ�WKH����
WUHDWPHQW�IRU�WKHLU�ORYHG�RQHV� 

 

 

������&RPPXQLW\�DQG�%XVLQHVVHV 

¨ 6DIHU�ZRUN�HQYLURQPHQW�DQG�
FRPPXQLW\ 

¨ +HDOWKLHU�FRPPXQLW\�DQG� 

�����HPSOR\HHV 

¨ ,QFUHDVHG�HQJDJHPHQW�DQG������������ 

�����SURGXFWLYLW\� 
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¨ 9DULHW\�RI�UHFRYHU\�PHHWLQJV 

¨ 5HFRYHU\�&RDFKHV 

¨ 3HHU-WR�3HHU�6XSSRUW 

¨ 6WLJPD�UHGXFWLRQ 

¨ (GXFDWLRQ 

¨ 5HVRXUFHV 

¨ $GGLFWLRQ�0DQDJHPHQW 

¨ (YLGHQFH�%DVHG�$SSURDFKHV 

¨ 5HFRYHU\�2ULHQWHG�(PSOR\HU�����
3URJUDP 

¨ 5HFRYHU\�&RDFK�7UDLQLQJ� 

¨ 6REHU�DFWLYLWLHV�DQG�HYHQWV 


